
In attendance:

Lesley Ann, Ali, Naomi, Angela, Elma



WCEG Agenda



Funding:


Elma had applied for some Greggs funding for further garden development. Wiston were •
unsuccessful. Libberton were successful and secured £1,000 for their playground 
development. 

Discussed application to Duneaton Community Council . Not sure if this has been done.  •
Martyn had said he was going to do at a previous meeting. Elma to check.

Scot McCaskie organised a new gate for the fence into Wiston Lodge. Scot will invoice for •
gate. 

Accounts. All done, thanks to Ali. Currently have around £284 in the account. 
•



Parents council


Ali to set up bank account for parent council so we can apply for wind farm money. If we go for •
the lesser amount application is a simpler process. 




Elma gave headteacher report
•
Updated on addition of Mrs Holme to Wiston Primary staff team. Mrs Yuill currently on the •
team but will be leaving shortly. A new member of staff Mrs Littlejohn will be starting soon and 
will be almost full time. 

Talked about additional income for attainment awarded from Scottish Government and •
discussed how this could be best used.

Had helpful numeracy day for NSPCC. Raised around £120 for the charity. 
•
Netball festival yesterday for the older children. 
•
School has restructured play times so that outdoor play is more focused on working in small •
groups. This seems to be working well. 

After school club will be focused on tennis soon. 
•
Another project Artsnet focus on protective behaviours based on music and drama. Whole •
school will go down to hamilton town hall to perform. Starts on 27th Feb and will be on wed 
and thurs evening. Performances on 1st and 2nd March. 

More science workshops planned. 
•
Looking at topic of people who help us.  For younger ones this is community based and older •
ones more political and also focusing on Shanari indicators using Wiston Parliament. 

Technology week at end of March 
•
School fund. Since August have raised £120 from rag bag. £80 from DVDs sales at Xmas •
show. Plus Tesco  loathing sales and school photos. Plus charity fundraising as well. Have 
£4000 in the bank, £3000 of this from Pratt trust. Key spend so far was on new nativity 
costumes and also transport. 

School role for next year, just one new child registered for primary one. 
•
Burns poems readings went really well. Presentations also went well. 
•
Elma talked through Residential for primary six and seven, which happens every 2 years with •
all small schools in the region. Next residential next November. 

RSHP Relationship, sexual health and parenting session will happen at Libberton
•



Next Meeting 25th April. 


















